SMSSD UPPER MOUNTAIN MEMBER SURVEY

344 Total Surveys sent out in Upper Mountain Area with 139 Returned of the 139 returned there are 18
No Name or lot ldentified (Could be Upper Mt. or Birch Creek added to upper Mt.)

The Skyline Mountain Special Service District Board needs your help. As we look forward to the
expansion of water services within the District, your input is needed to prioritize potential projects.
Please take a few minutes to respond to this survey. Your feedback will help the District Board make
decisions about where to focus your resources.

1.

Agree or Disagree — The existing water arrangements provided in the upper mountain and birch
creek areas meet my needs.

(O Agree 84 Total (O Disagree 49 Total
Please rank the following in order of importance to you from 1-4 where one is the most

important to you and 4 is the least important to you.
Totals Ranked

249 1 Water storage for fire suppression

306 2 Seasonal culinary water at my lot

345 3 Year-round culinary water at the upper fill station

442 4 Year-round culinary water at the birch creek parking area

| would support a substantial rate increase in water rates per month for year-round access to
culinary water at my lot.

(O Agree 22 Total (O Disagree 118 Total

| am interested in serving as a member of the Skyline Mountain Special Service District
Administrative Control Board.

(O Agree 15 Total (O Disagree 113 Total

If you agree, please provide your name and contact information below. Your information will be
kept confidential.

Printed Name Lot No.

Best contact phone or email

Thank you for your participation.

Disclaimer: This is for informational purposes only. This does not signify support for any one plan from
the District nor signify that major projects are in contemplation mode. This is to better understand the

consensus of our members only.



